
28 January 2020 

Valerie Morse 
fyi-request-11715-ddad90e2@requests.fyi.orq.nz 

Dear Ms Morse 

Request for information 

REF: IR-01-19-32336 

I refer to your request for official information forwarded to Police by MFAT for any 
information regarding the burglary of University of Canterbury academic 
Anne-Marie Brady. 

I advise that that this information is withheld pursuant to sections 6(c) and 9(2)(a) 
of the Official Information Act. This matter is currently the subject of a police 
investigation, and further, the privacy interests of the individual in question 
outweigh any public interest in release of this information. 

You have the right, under section 28 (3) of the OIA, to ask the Ombudsman to 
review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way I have responded to your 
request. 

Yours sincerely 

� 

JC.st g 
De iv. Se geant

Police National Headquarters 
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand 

Telephone: 04 474 9499. Fax: 04 498 7400. www.police.qovt.nz 


